
  

May Ethics Training 

The MDCLC hosted a State Ethics 
Training Course, on Thursday May 
31, 2018 at the Grapeland Heights 
Park. Close to 40 local elected 
officials, in addition to municipal 
clerks, managers, assistant city 
attorney’s, and administrative staff 
attended. The MDCLC City 
Attorney’s Committee chaired by 
City Attorney Sonja Dickens, City of 
Miami Gardens along with City 
Attorney Victoria Mendez, City of 
Miami, and Robert Meyers, Esq, 
Weiss Serota Helfman et al…, spoke 
on Article II, Section 8 of the Florida 
Constitution, Part III, Chapter 112 
Florida Statutes (code of Ethics), 
Public Records, and Public Meeting 
(Sunshine Law). Each of the 
instructors were extremely 
knowledgeable on the subject matter 
and together were able to discuss 
and answer questions from the 
participants. A special thank you to 
our instructors who made this 
training possible and to the City of 
Miami for providing the League with 
a venue for this seminar.  


